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The Londonderry Street Naming System Task Force held it’s sixth meeting on October 27th, 2009 in the 
Sunnycrest Room.   The Meeting began at 9:00 am.   
 
Present: Jim Bilodeau, Karen Marchant, Cindy McCann 
Absent: John Vogl 

22 Cedar St 
Mrs. Webster has emailed Karen back with 3 possible names for their new street.  They are Wildlife Way, 
Natures Way and Moose Walk Way. Karen will email back to Mrs. Webster that all are acceptable and ask for 
them to submit one name. 
 
33 Jefferson St 
Mr. Foote has emailed Karen back with 4 possible names for their new street name.  They are Buck Way (too 
close to Buyke), Harley Way (too close to Hardy), Harvey, Hovey, Foot Path Way and White Tail Way. Karen 
will email back to Mr. Foote, that either of the latter two would be fine and to submit their final choice back to 
Karen. 
 
Both the Websters and the Footes will be informed by certified letter of the Public Hearing that will take place on 
November 16, 2009, concerning their address changes 

49A Seasons Ln 
49A Seasons Lane has also sent a name change to us through Jim Bilodeau. The name he wanted for his 
driveway is Fall Lane. We have not accepted that name because of Hall Rd. Other recommendations for him to 
consider are Falling Leaf Way, Leaf Way, Falling Way. He is going to be invited to the November 5, 2009 
workshop meeting for a discussion of his driveway. 

Other Business 
We had 2 letters come back to us from the post office after our mailing about the address changes on Nashua Rd. 
It appears that those 2 properties do not have a mail box for the post office to leave their mail, but that is the 
only address that the Assessing Office has for an address. 

Next meeting is a workshop to take place on November 5, 2009 for the residents of Nelson Rd, Dan Hill Rd & 4 
Webster Lane 

 

Meeting Adjourned at 10:00 am 
Minutes recorded by Karen Marchant 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


